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13th September 2023 

 

Our Ref:  BDE/KAG 

 

Dear families, 

Welcome to the new academic year! 

We hope that you managed to enjoy your summer holiday with your family and friends. 

It has been an amazing start to the year. Even with the heatwave that we all experienced last week, our students 

were exceptionally well behaved and thoughtful towards each other. Our students look incredibly smart in their full 

school uniform – thank you for your continued support with this important habit. 

As you will be aware, our Open Evening is next Thursday 21st September 2023 at 6.00pm-8.00pm. Free taster food 

will be available at 6.00pm, with the Headteacher’s presentation at 6.30pm.  

I would like to personally extend my invitation to all prospective parents and carers to come and experience the 

school in action. To enable our staff to get the school ready for this event, we will be closing at 2.45pm on 

Thursday 21st September. Please note that after-school detentions will remain as normal. 

Should this slightly earlier finish time cause any issues, please could you contact out school reception. We will 

supervise your child until 3.05pm. 

Class charts and MyEd perform a very important part of communication between school and home. Thank you if 

you have already downloaded the class-chart app which will be used to inform you of detentions and rewards. 

Please see the link here - Access pupil details (classcharts.com) 

Should you require any assistance please contact Mrs C Edwards on (cedwards01@beckfootupperheaton.org) 

Thank you for supporting your child to be the best that they can be. Our 3-values and 5-simple habits will help our 

young people achieve excellent outcomes.  

Thank you for your continued support. I would like to wish your child all the very best for the year ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr B K Dey 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login
mailto:cedwards01@beckfootupperheaton.org

